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New Officers for 2009-2011 
 

David Dibrell, President 
Vice President is open 

Frank Sutherland-Hall, Registrar 
Secretary-Treasurer, Barbara Baylis 

Lin Johnson, Chaplain 
 

Are you interested in serving as Vice President? 
 

From the Texas Society 
Our own Grace Deupree has stepped down as 
President of The Huguenot Chapter of Texas and 
Jack V. Cowan has agreed to complete her term. 
Jack currently serves as Vice President of the 
Texas Society and is President of Languedoc 
Chapter in San Antonio. 

 
From the National Society 

Barbara C. MacManus, from the Texas 
Languedoc Chapter is serving as National 
President General. 

 
Dues were due November 1st 

Our annual dues of $20 were due on November 
1st. With the changeover of Officers, there has 
been some confusion and some checks have NOT 
been deposited. If your check has NOT been 
deposited, please notify your President at 
ddibrell@sbcglobal.net or 972-733-0357. 
  
If you have not paid, make checks payable to La 
Rochelle Chapter and mail to: 

David Dibrell 
P. O. Box 797625 
Dallas, TX  75379-7625 

 
Life members do not pay dues. Sorry for any 
inconvenience, we will clean up this mess.  
 
 

New website 
Visit the new website of our chapter at: 
 
 LaRochelleTexas.org  
 
We will post the latest events, meetings and 
photos. Suggestions are welcomed. 
 

State Society Meeting 
The Texas Society meeting will be held in Dallas 
on February 6, 2010, at the Wyndham Hotel near 
Love Field. We will hold a La Rochelle Chapter 
meeting at 10am followed by the State Meeting at 
11am. A luncheon will be served at noon. Lloyd 
Bockstruck will be the luncheon speaker. Please 
make your reservations before Feb.1st by e-mail 
to ddibrell@sbcglobal.net  
 
The charge for the luncheon is $20. 

 
We mourn the passing 

Our beloved Past National President General and 
dual member of La Rochelle Chapter, Rev. Dr. 
Dixon A. Barr from Kentucky passed away on 
October 15th. The Chapter has made a donation in 
his memory to the National S.A.R. Library & 
Museum. 
 

From the President 
We need to grow our Chapter and to involve 
more and more members. Please take the time to 
register your children and any friends that you 
have with French Huguenot ancestors. If you 
know of anyone interested in La Rochelle 
Chapter, please send me their names and e-mail 
addresses. Our meeting on August 21st will be 
exciting. Watch the website. 
 
In the Faith of our Huguenot ancestors, 
David Dibrell, Chapter President 
 


